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COVID-19

WEEKLY UPDATE

09/09/20 Weekly COVID email

To: Cal Maritime Community

From: The COVID-19 Health and Safety Task Force (HSTF)

Greetings all,

As of today, we have one cadet in isolation (suspected or confirmed COVID positive) and two cadets in quarantine
(potentially exposed to a suspected or confirmed COVID positive individual). One quarantine is on campus and one is
under quarantine at home off-campus.

Cal Maritime is in the process of developing a COVID surveillance Program. This program is expected to include random
testing and is part of ongoing efforts to keep face to face classes and campus operations happening. We hope to launch
testing next week and are just working through the final details and approval. Thank you to the Academic Senate

Executive Committee and Triad for their support of this program.

We continue to add information to the COVID web site and encourage Cadets to share this information with family and
provide feedback on any additional information that would be helpful to keep everyone informed.

Please email questions, comments, or suggestions to covid19hs@csum.edu



